St Paul's Advice
to the Synod
on the Family

The Chairman and Board of Directors
have the pleasure to invite you to the

DISCERN ANNUAL LECTURE 2014

St. Paul’s Advice to the Synod on the Family

by Dr. Geoffrey Turner

at the Hotel Phoenicia
on Wednesday 10th December at 7.00pm

RSVP (regrets only) 2124 1924

Dr Geoffrey Turner, a graduate of the Universities of
Oxford, St Andrews and Warwick, is now retired and
a freelance theologian but for 18 years was Head of Discern
Theology at Leeds Trinity University, where he taught
mainly New Testament. For 12 years he was
Secretary of the Catholic Theological Association of Institute for Research
Great Britain, and President of the CTA from 2004 to o0 the Signs of the Times

. . 5, Lion Street, Floriana,
2006. He is now the CTA representative on the FRN 1514, Malta

committee of the European Society for Catholic Tel: (356) 2590 6138
Theology (which is holding its next meeting in Malta (356) 2124 1924
in February). Much of his recent work has been on Fax: (356) 2124 1925
Paul and in 2012 he published "The Paul of Email:info@discern-malta.org
Surprises: His Vision of the Christian Life" (Darton www. discern-malta.org

Longmann Todd). n Discern Malta



